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Massachusetts Statewide Airport Pavement Management System: MassDOT/Aeronautics 
has announced that Hoyle, Tanner/APTechlVaidya Team will be conducting pavement inspections 
for the Statewide Airport Management System Airports. They are scheduled to be here at TAN on 
Saturday, November 10th 

. The inspections will be performed by two person crews. The inspections 
do not involve any equipment other than a measuring wheel and will be performed on a pull-back 
basis. The inspectors are all knowledgeable of airfield operations and activities and will be using 
handheld radios to communicate with traffic. 

Welcome to New Airport Commissioner: Taunton Mayor Thomas Hoye has announced the 
appointment of William Manganiello to the Airport Commission for a period of three years 
beginning October 2012. Mr. Manganiello replaces Mr. Maryan Nowak who has retired from the 
Airport Commission after serving two different appointments spanning over 15 years. 

Holiday Fuel Reminder: Refueling operations will be closed for Thanksgiving Day on 
Thursday, November 22nd, for Christmas on Monday, December 24th at 12 noon thru Wednesday, 
December 26th at 8:00 am and on New Year's Day, Tuesday, January 1st, 2013. Please plan 
accordingly. 

Airport Community Awareness and Participation: As always, the users of the airport are the 
best eyes and ears that we have. We depend on your input; please bring to our attention any items 
or issues that may arise between now and the next meeting. 

Taunton Municipal Airport Commission Meetings: The TMAC meets on the last Wednesday 
of every month in the Leonard F. Rose SRE building unless otherwise noted. The next scheduled 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 28th, 2012. The meetings are open to the public 
and all are invited to attend and participate. 
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